
Memorandum of Understanding with International Rice Research Institute 

(IRRI), Philippines 
 

 

 

Dr.Matthew Morell, Director General, IRRI, Philippines and 

Dr.V.PraveenRao, Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, PJTSAU exchanging MoUs. 

 

 

An MoU signed on 23.03.2019 

 

 For promoting and accelerating agricultural innovation through improved and 

contextually-relevant research technologies and package of practices to enhance the 

livelihood of the poor farmers in a mission mode. 

 

 

Website Link: www.irri.org/our-work/locations/philippines 
 

 

 
 


